
Radio Station WTvIOC 

Covington, Ga. 

Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Kermit, 

This is to confirm your report of reception of WMOC on 

Nov. 20, 1948. You gave very good and accurate proof that you 

received us. I am glad to know that we are putting such a good 

signal into Walnutport now. 

When you first received us some time ago, we were radiating 

210 Watts instead of 250. This was due to a change in Antenna 

resistance which we did not discover and compensate for until 

recently. This means that you might receive us just a very little 

bit better than previously. 

Many thanks for your cooperation and your fine report. 

Very truly yours, 

1-4 
Robert L. White, Jr. 
Chief Engineer WMOC 


